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I travel to Sydney regularly for Medical Appointments and require comfortable and quiet 
accommodation in proximity to hospitals. 
 
I find it much more convenient and comfortable and pleasant to stay in a home environment rather 

than a hotel/motel. I regularly stay in short term accommodation in Glebe. Our hosts are very 

courteous and I would be upset if these options were no longer available. 
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